
  
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, November 05, 2024 
 
 
Hillcrest Beautification 
Have you ever looked at one of the blank bulletin boards in Hillcrest's hallways and 
though, "that's ugly, why don't they do something about it?"  This is YOUR opportunity 
to join the Hillcrest Beautification crew.  If you would like to help beautify Hillcrest's 
hallways one bulletin board at a time, come and sign up in the Outdoor Ed room with 
Ms. Litz at nut break today! 
 
LLC Leadership 
Students who signed up to be part of  leadership in the learning Commons must come to a meeting 
this Friday at lunch in the LLC. See Ms. Quan if you have questions 

DAILY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 


